Vote of Thanks - A virtual journey to Peru

On behalf of the IMC ladies wing, I take great pleasure in extending the vote of thanks to our guest speakers – Mr. Luis​ ​Cabello and Mr. Aakash Shah for the extremely insightful session.

Mr. Luis​ ​Cabello it was indeed wonderful hearing you. Thank you for sharing insights of Peru’s deserts, remote rainforests, Incan ruins, quaint villages, and glorious wonders of nature. I am sure our visit to Peru will certainly snatch your breath and will leave us fascinated for years.

A session can never be successful without a powerful and fantastic curator.  I thank Mr. Aakash Shah for curating the session so fanatically. 
 
A big thank you to the members of the Travel & Excursion Committee for conceptualising the event.
My sincere gratitude to our members and guests for attending the event.

I would like to inform you all about our next event - Hakuna Matata... Don’t Worry, Be Happy by Mr. Bharat Dabholkart scheduled Tomorrow 11th November, 2020 at 5:30 pm on zoom. 
We hope to see you all for the event. 
 
Thank You. 
